
CHRIST CHURCH GABRIOLA 

SUMMARY OF THE COUNCIL MEETING ON APRIL 18, 2024 

The main discussion topics and decisions at the April 18, 2024, Council Meeting are as 
follows:  

1. Council Co-Chairs – Council members appointed Rob Brockley and Betty Schultze 
as co-chairs for Council meetings until the 2025 AGM. 

2. Refugee Sponsorship – The Mennonite Central Committee has accepted SAGA24’s 
sponsorship application for Mataib al-Merbed. CCG’s budgeted $1000 pledge will 
be sent to MCC after the agreement with SAGA24 is finalized.  

3. AGM Debrief – In future, the estimated length of the AGM should be conveyed to 
congregants prior to the meeting and bag lunches suggested if appropriate. Also, 
while very informative, the Powerpoint presentation of financials was too small to be 
clearly viewed on the TV screen. Projection onto a larger screen is desirable.  

4. Insurance – Anglican Diocese Safe Church requirements for CCG contractors are 
becoming increasingly more stringent, so Council decided to investigate potential 
insurance options through the UCC.   

5. Covenanting Service – A covenanting service will be held for Rev. Suzanna Bates at 
CCG during regular morning worship. A tentative date of June 2nd has been 
suggested. Representatives from both denominations will likely attend.  

6. Building & Grounds – Jacqui Parker-Snedker is the new Chair of the B&G Committee. 

 

Rob Brockley 
 Co-chair, CCG Council 


